
User Guide for Posting Photos on NOSPS Website Galleries 

 

Due to potential privacy implications in posting of photos provided by NOSPS 

members, the following should be considered by the submitter: 

 

Public posting of photos can ultimately be seen by anybody and potentially be 

accessed no matter how hard we try to protect same. 

Any NOSPS member that submits photos for the gallery needs to determine if the 

photo(s) are appropriate for any audience. 

Members should not submit any photos of underage children without written 

authorization from parents. 

Members should not share a photo that would offend people or embarrass anyone 

that is depicted in the photo.    

Members should be cautious about sharing personal information of anyone in the 

photo. 

If a member considers sharing a prized photo that you don’t want someone else to 

possibly claim ownership and share elsewhere, maybe you should reconsider.  

Another option is to reduce the resolution of photo so it can’t be enlarged and used 

for someone else’s personal gain.  

Feel free to share photos that are related to boating, cruises, nature, wild animals, 

whales, orcas, fishing, training, meetings functions and picnics. 

Include your own caption or details you wish included regarding each photo. 

The SWAG Team and Webmaster will have the discretion to screen and manage 

numbers of photos submitted by members to be posted at any given time. Email 

photos to: 

Nila Madsen  at:      nila.madsen@gmail.com  

 
 



 

 

 


